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TO: Honorable Todd Smith, Chair, House Committee on Elections 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3069 by Bohac (Relating to streamlining voter re-registration across county lines.), 
Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require statements of residence and address confirmations to have the same 
requirements as voter registrations applications. The bill would be effective September 1, 2009. 

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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